
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 

St Mary’ s Parish Warracknabeal 
 

Parish Priest Fr Alex Lim 
11 Lyle Street Warracknabeal, 53941062 
Parish Secretary,  
Cath Bellis—stmpcw@gmail.com,  
0434086534 
St Mary’s Primary School,  
Principal, Joy Quarrell, 53982001 
 

St Joseph’s Hopetoun. P.O Box 141  
Parish Secretary, Jacki Hogan 50833566 
St Joseph’s Primary School.  
Principal, Cynthia Maiden, 50833296 
 

St Mary’s Rainbow 
Contact Kath White, 53957261 
 

St Augustine’s Beulah 
Contact Brendan Naylor, 50837242 
 

St Patrick’s Minyip 
Contact Margret Murphy, 53857479 
 

Last Weekends Collections 
Warrack:  
Planned Giving  $140.00 
Presbytery $124.60 
Hopetoun 
Presbytery $101.00 
Parish  $45.00 
Beulah 
Presbytery $ 
Minyip  
Planned Giving $25.00 
Presbytery $42.00 
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Weekend Mass Times 
1st & 3rd weekend of the Month 
 
1st Saturday: Warrack  6.30pm 
 
3rd Saturday :Beulah  7.00pm 
 
1st Sunday: Hopetoun  9.00am 
  Beulah  10.30am 
 
3rd Sunday: Hopetoun  9.00am 
  Rainbow  11.00am 
 
2nd & 4th weekend of the Month 
Saturday Minyip  6.00pm 
Sunday   Warrack  8.30am 
 
5th weekend to be advised each time 
 

 

Sunday 28th May 
The Ascension of the Lord 

Next Weekend’s Mass Times 
Saturday-W’beal, 6.30pm 

      Sunday-Hopetoun, 9.00am 
                    Beulah, 10.30am 

 

Next week’s Readings 
1st Reading: Acts 2:1-11 

2nd Reading: 1 Cor 12:3-7, 12
-13 

Gospel Jn 20:19-23 
 

 

Warrack LLA 
Leaders 

Readers Prayers of 
Faithful 

Offertory Collectors Special 
Ministers 

Cleaners  

Mass 
 

 J McFarlane L Casey Baxter Family J &M Aitken M Lardner 
J Bentley 

J Bentley  
C Holland 
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Lay Led Assemblies are held when no Mass is  
Scheduled 

Hopetoun Sunday  9.00am 
Rainbow Sunday  10.00am 
Beulah Sunday  9.30am 
Warrack Sunday  9.00am 
Minyip Sunday  10.00am 

Warrack Lay Led 
Readers 

Readers Prayers of the 
Faithful 

Offertory Collectors Special  
Ministers 

Cleaners 

Mass 
8.30am 
 

 
 

M Farrell M Farrall M&J Lardner J&M Aitken M Muller 
J McFarlane 

J Koschitzke 
P Winsall 

This Weekend’s Roster  Next Weekend’s Roster.  

 

Feast Days 

Wednesday 31st, Visitation of the 
Blessed Virgin Mary 

 

Pray for our Sick 
Una Bartlett 

Fr Dennis Dennehy 
Margeret Maiden 

Bev Threlfall 
Pat Sonego 
Fred Webb 
Linc Munro 
Pat Goodall 

Brendan Cossar 
 

St Mary’s School Report 
Cross Country—Congratulations to all the children who represented themselves and our school at Kaniva for the Cross Country. They all tried 
their hardest. Well done to Daniel McKenzie who will continue to Warrnambool on Monday June 5. 
Catholic Education Week—On Tuesday we travelled to Hopetoun and celebrated with children from St Joseph’s Hopetoun, St Mary’s Sea Lake 
and St Patrick’s Nhill. The Theme “Strive for the Greater Gifts” is based on St Paul’s first letter to the Corinthians in which he goes on to attest that 
all we do must be centred on love. The children celebrated Mass together, followed by some activities based on “Following in the Footsteps of 
Jesus”. The other students rotated through some minor games, then completed the Religious Education Activity. The children particularly enjoyed 
the opportunity to play with students from other schools. They enjoyed the climbing frames, swings and the many games of football and vortex 
throwing that were taking place on the oval. A great day was had by all. We thank Miss Maiden and her staff for all the preparation involved. We 
also thank the parents from St Joseph’s Hopetoun for providing our lunch.  
ResourceSmart 5 Star Award— St Marys is the first Primary School in Western Victoria in 2017 to achieve this status after 3 years of hard work. 
On Saturday morning (27th May) we received our 5th star which was awarded for Biodiversity. This adds to our other achievement's in Core,  
Energy, Waste and Water modules. This presentation took place in our Sensory Garden. Many thanks to our Facilitator Paul Lehman for guiding 
us. We now generate our own energy using solar panels and have not paid a bill in several years. We are very low in waste, water and energy use 
and collect our own rainwater. Congratulations to everyone who was involved, including the Parent's Committee for catering this event.  
 
Mass Times 
Weekday Mass Times.  
5pm Tuesday—9.30am Wednesday—9.30am Thursday—9.30am Friday. 
10.00am on the First Friday of the month with St Marys School Children. 
Every last Thursday of the month—Communion and Anointing of the sick and elderly at the Hospice and in their homes. 
 
Meeting for all Churches 
There will be a meeting to discuss Mass times at Warracknabeal in the Church foyer at 7.30pm on June 8th. 
PLEASE NOTE. This meeting is for all Churches in the parish. 
 
St Mary’s Primary School—WANTED PLEASE—We would be pleased if parishioners could help us with these requests. We intend to be part of 
the 150th Celebration of Warracknabeal to be held over the long weekend in June. We require donations of the following (and anything else you 
may think of for our display). Church Pews, Old School desk, Old school books (John and Betty), Chalkboards/slates, Ink Wells, Old School  
Photos, Ink Quills, Old School photos, report cards, school uniforms. 
Please call into the school office if there is anything that you can help us out with. 
 
As part of the Back to Celebrations there will be an Ecumenical Church Service held on Sunday June 11th at 11.00am at the Uniting Church. A 
shared lunch will follow the service. (Please bring extra for those returning residents) 
 
 


